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City Clerk Monthly Report 
 

 

Feels like it’s been forever since I’ve been at a Council Meeting. Seems like with 

our hours being cut down, working four days a week, and working with the 

manager 3 days a week makes everything seem a lot busier than before. I still have 

the time to get the main work done and follow up with everything. I’ve been 

reading and learning about Elections and trying to find back-up workers because I 

had issues with the Primary Election in August when I was out of town and 

returning the day of the Elections. I completed the RUBA Clerk’s Management for 

Rural Utilities training from August 12th to the 20th, with being busy and losing a 

family member, and being out of town in the time being I’m so proud of myself for 

completing and getting my certificate. We have the REAA Election coming up on 

October 1st and General Election November 5th.  Hopefully things will work out 

from here on out, sure is a busy time of year with school starting and moose 

hunting season, enjoy rest of your fall, stay warm! 

 

Morgan Simeon 
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